
 

 

January 26, 2024 

 

Dear Clippard Customer, 

 

This letter is to confirm that all products manufactured and sold by Clippard Instrument 

Lab, Inc. are fully compliant with respect to Registration, Evaluation, Authorization, and 

Restriction of Chemicals (REACH). 

To the best of our knowledge, based on our own manufacturing processes, practices, and 

information provided by our raw material suppliers, all raw material suppliers use REACH 

compliant, REACH registered, or otherwise do not contain any chemicals listed under 

REACH’s Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern at a concentration greater 

than the reporting threshold of 0.1% w/w. 

This information is based on raw material analysis and statements from our raw material 

suppliers. REACH restricted substances are not used in the manufacturing of the raw 

materials used to construct our products. Neither Clippard Instrument Lab, Inc. nor our 

suppliers routinely test for these substances. To that end, we do not provide 

substantiating test data. 

Please let us know if you have any questions regarding this information.  

Regards 

 

Clippard Instrument Laboratory, Inc. Quality Team  


